
 
   

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

January 10, 2020 
 
 

Mr. Terry D. Hobbs 
General Manager, Decommissioning 
Crystal River Nuclear Plant (NA2C) 
15760 W. Power Line Street 
Crystal River, FL  34428-6708 
 
SUBJECT: CRYSTAL RIVER UNIT 3 NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT – CORRECTED 

SAFETY EVALUATION FOR APPROVAL OF PARTIAL SITE RELEASE FOR 
FACILITY OPERATING LICENSE NO. DPR-72 

 
Dear Mr. Hobbs: 
 
By letter dated January 2, 2020 (Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
Accession No. ML19029A018), the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) approved your 
request for a partial site release at Crystal River Unit 3 Nuclear Generating Plant (CR-3).  
Following issuance of the approval, certain errors were noted in the NRC’s Safety Evaluation 
(SE) associated with the partial site release request.  The errors did not affect the conclusions 
reached in the SE.  A corrected copy of the SE is enclosed. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

       
       

John B. Hickman, Project Manager 
Reactor Decommissioning Branch 
Division of Decommissioning, Uranium Recovery  
  and Waste Programs 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety  
  and Safeguards 

 
Docket No.: 50-302 
License No.: DPR-72 
 
Enclosure:  Safety Evaluation 
 
cc: CR-3 Listserv  
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